
 

   

 

Information Bulletin 
 

 

Bulletin #: I2017-033 

Date:  July 11, 2017 

To:  District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Bobby Lennox, Manager, Coaching Development     

Subject:  Final C License Courses of 2017    

 
Ontario Soccer is pleased to announce the dates of the final C Licence courses of 2017. Ontario 
Soccer will be hosting these three courses at the following locations: 
 

 Windsor: August 12, 13, 19 and 20  
 
 Oakville: September 9, 10, 16 and 17 

 
 Waterloo: October 14, 15,, 21 and 22 

 
The requirements for coaches to apply to the C Licence course are that they must provide proof of 
completion of the Learn to Train and/or Soccer for Life course, Make Ethical Decisions Workshop, 
Respect in Soccer, and Making Head Way in Soccer. 
 
Coaches must provide the required documentation in their High Performance Application that can be 
completed on Coach Centre. Once the coach’s application has been approved they will then be 
granted access to register for the course.  
 
Course registration is now open.  

If you have any further questions please contact the Coaching Development Program.  
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